
| 1

30. March 2021

FROM THE MAURACH DRAFT TO THE GOVERNMENT DRAFT – THE NEXT STEP IN
THE MODERNIZATION OF PARTNERSHIP LAW

IN OUR NEWSLETTER ARTICLE OF 30 JUNE 2020, WE OUTLINED THE KEY POINTS OF THE SO-CALLED MAURACH DRAFT FOR
THE MODERNIZATION OF PARTNERSHIP LAW. ON THIS BASIS, THE GOVERNMENT DRAFT OF A LAW TO MODERNIZE PARTN-
ERSHIP LAW (GESETZES ZUR MODERNISIERUNG DES PERSONENGESELLSCHAFTSRECHTS – MOPEG) WAS PUBLISHED ON
20 JANUARY 2021, THUS TAKING ANOTHER IMPORTANT STEP TOWARDS WHAT IS SURELY THE MOST SIGNIFICANT RE-
FORM OF PARTNERSHIP LAW SINCE THE INTRODUCTION OF THE GERMAN CIVIL CODE. THIS ARTICLE DESCRIBES THE MAIN
FEATURES OF THE GOVERNMENT DRAFT AND SHOWS THE NEED FOR ACTION THAT WILL ARISE IN PRACTICE IF THE LEG-
ISLATIVE PROCESS IS SUCCESSFULLY CONCLUDED. (more…)
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